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22/7/22 I was watching the tail end of the footy at 10:50pm and my front door and screen door 

swung open, I thought it must have been a gust of wind so got up to shut the door. I came back, 
turned the tv off and went to my bedroom, before remembering I had not cleaned my teeth. Doubling 
back to the bathroom, I noticed my laundry door open. Upon investigating, I also discovered the 

door to my garage was open. Switching the light on , there was someone at the back of my car, I 
did not know at the time that he had my car key. He unlocked my car, jumped in, and locked it, 
before I could get to him. There was a porcelain piglet that I tried to break the driver's side window 
with, but it shattered and cut my elbow. By this time, the car was started, and he slammed it in 
reverse, going straight through my garage door, pulling away the roller door. The car was written 
off by the NRMA but I had to pay $1350 in excess. It took NRMA from the incident until 8/12/22 to 
repair my garage door. 
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